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November 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Rick Wilson & Carolyn Benson 
2234 Stillwater Ave 
St. Paul, MN 55119 

 

 
Re: Appeal for property at 2234 Stillwater Avenue. 
 File ID:  ALH 10-355 
 
Dear Mr. Wilson & Ms. Benson: 
 
This is to confirm that on November 9, 2010 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended denying the appeal in the above-referenced matter 
and granting an extension for 30 days to December 31, 2010 to finish the project, provided that 
the permit is pulled and finalized by the closed of business on December 19, 2010. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, December 1, 2010 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Paula Seeley (email)  
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